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General Comment

It would be irresponsible to use public waste sites to dispose of nuclear waste. All nuclear waste should be
stored in specially designed receptacles (either concrete or glass vitrification) and their storage monitored by
scientifically trained personnel. Using public waste sites would lead to migration of nuclear waste into local
water supplies and radioactive exposure of citizens.

It is unconscionable to implement this important issue at a time when the public is preoccupied with COVID-
19 and less likely to be aware of what is being done that threatens their personal well-being.
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